
PUNJAB STATE TRANSMISSION CORPORATION PATIALA 

(Office: Accounts Officer/P&A, PSTCL Patiala) 
 

To 

Er. Ajay Pal Singh Atwal, Sr.Xen,   (Through PSTCL website only) 
 a/w, Director –D,PSPCL Patiala 
General Secretary, PSEB Engineers’ Association 

 
Memo No. :Spl  1/2020    Date : 27-03-2020 

 

Sub.:  Contribution of One Day Salary towards “Punjab Chief Minister Covid Relief Fund” 

 

Ref . :  Your letter dated 25-03-2020 addressed to CFO PSTCL 

 

  Please refer your letter dated 25-03-2020 addressed to CFO PSTCL wherein it has been 

intimated that one day salary i.e. Basic Pay + DA, subject to max of Rs. 3000 /- may be deducted towards 

“Punjab Chief Minister Covid Relief Fund" from the salary for the month of March 2020 of Engineer 

officers who are members of PSEB Engineers’ association. It has also been conveyed that this 

contribution is on a voluntary basis. As such it is requested to send the list of officers whose salary is 

being drawn by this office, whose one day salary deduction is to be made from the salary for the 

month of March 2020.  Also send a separate list of officers who are not willing for deduction towards 

said contribution. Lists may please be sent via email at ao-pay@pstcl.org up to 30th March 2020 up to 

05:00 pm to enable this office to take action accordingly. 

           Sd/- 

Accounts Officer  

Pay & Accounts 
PSTCL Patiala 

CC.   
            
 Copy of the above is forwarded to CE/TS, CE/P&M, CE/SLDC, CE/HIS&D, CAO/F&A, PSTCL, to 
inform officers working under them who are members of PSEB Engineers’ association, that a deduction 
of One day salary i.e. BP + DA subject to max 3000 /- will be made from their salary for the month of 
March 2020 towards contribution to “Punjab Chief Minister Covid Relief Fund" as intimated by The 
General Secretary, PSEB Engineers’ Association. In case any officer is not willing for the contribution, 
he/she must ensure to send his/her representation regarding non-deduction to The General 
Secretary, PSEB Engineers’ Association with copy to this office via email at ao-pay@pstcl.org (For SLDC 
officers – mail to ao-sldc@pstcl.org). While sending representation to this office, Name of officer, Code 
No. & Posting Station must be mentioned. The mail must be duly sent and delivered up to 30th March 
2020, 05:00 pm positively.In caseany difficulty is found while sending mail, representation may be send 
through whats app at mobile no. 96461-05021 (For SLDC officers – whats app at 94648-91681) up to 
30th March 2020, 05:00 pm. Once the contribution is deducted, it would not possible to refund the 
amount in any circumstances. 
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